



          BOROUGH OF MENDHAM




    MORRIS COUNTY, NEW JERSEY
                                                             NOTICE


Please take notice, that the responsibility for the Borough of Mendham’s 


General Assistance Program will be taken over by the County of Morris, 


effective April 1, 2010.

            The physical location for General Assistance Services at the County level is 

            located at the Office of Temporary Assistance, 340 West Hanover Avenue,


Morris Township, New Jersey  07960.  The mailing address is P.O. Box 900,

            Morristown, New Jersey  07963-0900.  The phone number is 973-326-7800 

            and toll free number is 1-877-589-2556.


Maureen Massey, RMC, CMC

            Borough of Mendham

